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Malayalam-language films Category: Indian drama films. The precipitous decline in the number of
people in state prisons — from 142,000 at the start of Reagan’s eight-year presidency to less than
80,000 at the time of his final two terms in office — is also a great example. In 1982, the first year of
Reagan’s final term, the state prison population was 43 percent higher than it had been in the
previous decade. The following year, the inmate population rose at a faster rate than the national
average. The increase rose to double the national average by 1985. The following year, the number
of people in state prisons had increased to 104,800. Reagan did not do this by improving conditions
in state prisons. He did it through the prosecution and incarceration of nonviolent drug offenders,
and by encouraging state governments to build more prisons. In 1981, there was an average of
2,454 state prison inmates in the United States. By the time he left office in 1989, that number was
4,924. The falling crime rate also began during the first two terms of Reagan’s presidency. As Kurt
Eichenwald notes in a 2012 article in Newsweek, “No president has had a greater impact on crime
than the one known as the Gipper.” The end of the Vietnam War saw the number of GIs sign up with
the U.S. military fall by a third. In 1972, 34,329 U.S. troops were stationed in Vietnam. That number
plummeted to 15,498 by the end of Reagan’s first term, before dropping even further. During his
final two terms, the number of U.S. soldiers in South Vietnam was barely more than the number of
American troops in Iraq. The numbers of overall violent and property crimes also declined during
Reagan’s first two terms. Between 1977 and 1981, the U.S. crime rate fell by 6.2 percent. It dropped
another 2.3 percent between 1981 and 1983. The following year, it rose by 6.5 percent. But in each
of these years, the two years preceding Reagan’s final term, the number of crimes committed was
lower than the number of crimes committed in the two years following Reagan’s departure from the
White House. Lori
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